
March 24 - Parents who have recently attended 
workshops said…

“My child really 
enjoyed the activities 
we did and learning 

things.”

“We will talk 
more about 

Science at home 
now!”

“It was lovely to 
spend the time doing 
the activities with my 

child.”

“It will help give me 
extra ideas to do extra 

activities with my 
children.”

“I plan to use what 
we did again, so I 

can show my older 
children.”




